
 

For Local 8 Members at Behavioral Health Resources 
January 10, 2024 

   

2024 Raises! 
 

 
 
Management has agreed to give all members a raise effective January 1, 2024.  The 
raises are as follows: 
 

• An increase of $0.50 per hour effective January 1, 2024. This will be applied 
first, to existing 2023 wages.  
 
• Additionally, an across-the-board increase of 13% effective January 1, 2024. 
This will be applied second. 
 

All changes should be reflected in your next paycheck. 
 



Upcoming Events: 
 
Sat., Jan. 27, 2024 
Membership Assembly 
10:00 am - 4:00 pm 
Everett (in-person) 
 
Thurs., Feb. 8 
New Shop Steward Training 
6:00 - 7:30 pm 
via Zoom 
 
To participate, please RSVP by emailing: richard@opeiu8.org. 
 
If you have questions, please reach out to your Union 
Representative, Tara Powell, tara@opeiu8.org or 206-441- 8880 
ext. 106. 
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